Effective Monday November 9, 2021
 
All new Central Maine Healthcare team members will be registered for the Covid 19 Screening Tool, Survyio, as part of their HR onboarding process.  
All Central Maine Health terminations including contractors will be removed from Survyio when their termination is completed with IT security.
Registrations not captured during onboarding OR changes to all existing Covid 19 Screening registrations should be sent to helpdesk@cmhc.org

Changes include: 
·         Change of phone number
·         Change of e-mail address
·         Change of location
·         Adding employee ID number
To report an issue with a kiosk, please reach out to Security. 
 

